
 

     

  
 

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 
 

FROM: Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

DATE: February 27, 2020 

SUBJECT: Proposed Appointment to the Library Board of Trustees 
 

 

 

Recommendation 

I recommend that the following appointment be reviewed at the March City Council Meeting for 

approval in April. 

 

 

Background 

I hereby propose the appointment of Michelle “Ray” Conner to fill an existing vacancy on the 

Library Board of Trustees for a term to expire May 1, 2022. 

 

Ms. Conner holds a Bachelor of Arts degree in Liberal Arts from New England College of 

Florida, the Honors College of the Florida University System.  She is currently the Farm and 

Winery Manager at Mermaid Hill Farm, LLC, in Concord.  Her resume is attached for your 

information. 

 

 

Discussion 

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, this proposed appointment is being 

distributed for your information in advance of final action in April. 
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